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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Covid Update 
Thankfully the number of cases in school seems to be reducing after several weeks with very high numbers 
of staff and children needing to isolate. Please still wear a face covering when entering the school building. 
If you think your child may be positive, please test and then report positive cases to:  
admin@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk. Many thanks for your support with this.  
 
Cedar Class Assembly 
On Friday, Cedar class will go ahead with their class assembly at 10.10am in the school hall. Two parents 
may attend per child. Please wear a face covering when coming in to school. 
 
Sycamore Class Assembly 
On Friday 11th February, Sycamore class will share their learning as an assembly at 10.10am. This assembly 
needed to be arranged as a number of children and Joe had tested positive.  
 
Term Dates 
The term dates for 2022 – 23 are posted on our school website as well as later on in this newsletter. 
 
Half Term and INSET Day 
The last day of this half term is Friday 11th February 2022. School finishes at 3.15pm. There is no school in 
the week of the 14th—18th February. School will be open again on Tuesday 22nd February. Monday 21st 
February is a staff training day.  
 
China Town Trip 
This week Jahanara took a group of children to China Town in order to help them learn about the lunar 
New Year. Jimmy (Our Site Services Officer) was invited as a special guest. Jahanara and the children then 
presented an assembly helping everyone to know more about this festival. Gung Hay fat choy to any fami-
lies who have celebrated this week! 
 
Author Visits 
 
On 22nd February Chitra Soundar will visit us, telling the children about her books and there will be a book 
signing event as well. https://www.chitrasoundar.com/about-chitra-soundar/ 
 

On Wednesday 2nd March we will have a visit from Sam Sedgeman. Sam will also tell the children about his 
books, his writing process and there will again be a book signing. https://samsedgman.com/about 
 
Best wishes, 
 
James Humphries - Headteacher 
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